MMYHA

January 4. 2023

Present- Brian Polzin; President, Jennifer Perket; Vice President, Annie Campbell; IP director, Ashley Behrens; Registration, Samantha Wilke; treasurer, Hunter Manns; Ref in Chief/ WAHA/ Athletic Director, Lindsey Bijorkman; Squirt A rep, Kevin Koch; Rules and Regs, Aaron Johnson; , Matt Winnekins; IP rep, Gregg Vincent; Bantam Rep, Rachel Dura; Secretary

Call to Order – 5:32

Officer Reports

President - NR

Vice President - NR

Secretary - NR

Treasurer – Main account \$80,166.49, Concessions \$54,989.10, Savings \$6,560.54. 2 Ice Payments have been made.

AD – Practice Jerserys are in and will be distributed to travel teams.

Rules and Regs – A letter has been sent to team reps with explanations of miminum player requirements.

IP- We worked the 50/50 at a Gambler game, \$1,312 was made. The home Mite tournament made \$5,845.42

Registration - The pilot program for locker rooms has started with the PeeWee team, not everyone is participating. If the program goes forward we will have to look into ways to encourage more parent participation. We have 148 players but we have 3 players that are quitting.

WAHA – A reminder was sent to that there are penalties for walk offs. WAHA is enforcing this fully.

Sponorship – No Report

Concession - No Report

Fundraising – Raffle tickets are all due February 1st. Also Candy bar sales are due then also.

Team Reports

High School - Dodgeville 8-1 12-2 Manitowac 6-4 Verona 6-4

Bantams – Played five games since the last meeting 0-2 against Shawano, 0-3 in the Frozen Cup. We are finalizing sign ups for the high school tournament. One new player was added to the roster before the end of December.

PeeWee A – No Report

PeeWee B – No Report

Squirt B- Will have tournaments 1/13-1/15 In Menomonie, Wi and 1/27-1/29 in Marshfield. Record is currently 12-4. We will have 2 home games this Saturday and 2 away games Sunday.

Squirt A- We have the badger state games tournament coming up.

Mites – 60 kids currently signed up. Home tournament was a huge success! Teams are playing well but not winning at tournament level. Games scheduled every weekend until mid February. Thank you very much to the high school familes for all of their help with our home tournament.

Outdoor Show – The coordinators are very excited there are vendors coming from a large area to participate. Working with Leinenkugals to have them provide the beer and they asked us to reach out to pelkins to see if they would like to help with donations for concessions.

MMA- The need two locker rooms, this is the weekend of the squirt home tournament so time and space will be tight. We need a commitment that they will be cleaned after the event before teams come in the morning.

Men's tournament – Anton reached out they would like a picnic license for the weekend of April 22-23.

Committee for trophy case – We would like a group of 3-5 people to get together to come up with ideas for designs and placement and present them to the board at the February 1st meeting.

Public Comment - NONE

Closed Session

Adgenda items

All old and New business from the January meeting needs to remain on the adgenda

Adjourned 6:40

Next meeting February 1st